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August 1 2011

U.S. Commission
ATTN: Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject:

Reference:

Correction to Submitted Letter: Notification of Spent Fuel Cask Use
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 1

50-416 and 72-50
License No. NPF-29

Notification of Spent Fuel Cask Use (GNRO 2011-00056) dated July 27,2010

Dear Sir or Madam:

In previously submitted letter, Notification of Spent Fuel Cask Use (GNRO 2011-00056) dated
July 27,2010, the date of the letter was incorrect. The correct date of the letter is July 27, 201l.
There are no other corrections to this letter.

This letter contains no commitments.

If you have any questions contact Dennis M. Coulter, Sr. Licensing Specialist, at 601-437-6595.

Sincerely,

CLP/DMC

cc: (next page)
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Gulf Nuclear Station
Port Gibson,MS 39150

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Elmo E. Collins, Jr.

Administrator, Region IV
612 East Lamar Blvd, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-4125

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Alan Wang, NRRJDORL
Mail Stop OWFN/8 B 1
Washington, DC 20555-0001

ATTN: Document Control Desk,
Director, Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and kJ<A'''''F-.'-'<A'''''''

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555-0001

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Blair Spitzberg
RSFS Branch Chief, Region IV
612 East Lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-4125


